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ANNUAL REPORT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT SERVICES BY CHIEF OF POLICE 
SERVICES, CAPTAIN WALEHWA 

Captain Walehwa provided a PowerPoint update for 2021 which included an overview 
of current staff assigned to the City, crime data, such as violent and property crimes, 
arrests and traffic collisions. He said response time was 4:59 in 2021, compared to 4:46 
in 2020, calculated from receipt of call to arrival. Captain Walehwa said deputies strive 
to keep this time to under 5 minutes. He spoke about community engagement 
throughout the year and their Stay Safe OC program. He concluded by congratulating 
Deputy Nick Doty for being named 2021 School Resource Officer of the Year and 2020-
2021 Yorba Linda Police Services Deputy of the Year, and highlighting objectives for 
2022. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS – ITEMS ON THE CONSENT CALENDAR OR ITEMS NOT ON 
THE REMAINDER OF THE AGENDA 

Tom Lindsey, Yorba Linda Water District Director, provided an update on PFAS Water 
Treatment Plant and said final completion is anticipated in April or May. He said daily 
current production is 15.12 million gallons per day. However, once the last booster 
station is fully operational, capacity will increase to 19 million gallons per day. He 
thanked residents for their patience and said the District is in the process of budget 
discussions and will try to keep costs as low as possible.  

Parks and Recreation Commissioners Janice Lim and Rachel McLure, as well as Traffic 
Commissioner Anthony Johnson, spoke about Love Yorba Linda and urged the 
community to participate in this day of service. The event is scheduled for 
Saturday, April 30th and more information can be found at www.loveyorbalinda.org. 

Roger Hall, resident, expressed his concern about the demolition at 17130 Bastanchury 
Road, Consent Calendar Item No. 6, and the permit process. 

Chris Zambek, resident, also expressed her concerns with Consent Calendar Item No. 6 
and said she would like information as to what will be built on that site. She questioned 
the demolition permit approval without development plans for the site. 

Matt Bowen, resident, also spoke about Consent Calendar Item No. 6 and inquired 
about the time and days of demolition as well as dust/dirt abatement.  

City Manager Mark Pulone responded to the resident's concerns. He said the plans for 
future development are under review, and this does not mean that a project has been 
approved. He stated that the item will come before Planning Commission once the 
application is ready. 

Community Development Director David Brantley said that the City received a 
Conditional Use Permit and Design Review which is available for review by any member 




